
 

Berrycoombe Primary School 

Newsletter 23rd January 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It’s that time of year again when we have to consider the weather warnings.   Should the 

school need to close please listen to local radios where an announcement will be made.  Also 

can you make sure that the office has your current contact number in case the school has to 

close during the day. A copy of the procedure is on the back of this newsletter 

Hopefully we will miss the bad weather but this is just to remind you of the procedures. 

 

Term Dates 

Friday 15th Feb--- Last day at school for half term 

Monday 25th Feb --- Back to school 

Tuesday 5th March—St Piran’s day parade Year 5 

Easter Holiday last day 5th April –Back to school TUESDAY 23RD 

APRIL. 

 

HALF PRICE BOOK FAIR 
Once again we are holding our fabulous Book Fair. The children will have a quick look 
on Thursday with their class and parents can come in on Friday 25th, Monday 28th, 
Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th after school. It will be open from 3:15pm---4pm 
So please come along and have a look at the brilliant savings. 
 

 

DINNERS 
The kitchen have asked if meals can be 
paid for when booking please. At the 
moment we have outstanding money 
owed which makes it difficult for 
Chartwells as they work separate from the 
school and manage their own money, 
which needs to balance each week. 

After School Clubs 

Can we please remind you that all clubs 

need to be paid for in advance on a 

Monday. We have a waiting list for all clubs 

and if a child misses 2 weeks or no 

payment is received we will give you a call 

letting you know that we have had to take 

them off the list. 

 

TUCK SHOP TUESDAYS 
 

We are going to be introducing a Tuck Shop on 
Tuesdays.  This is going to be run by Chartwells who run 
the school dinners.   In line with our focus for Healthy 
Snacks and after talking to the school council items 
included will be things like: 

Melon, vegetable sticks, 
                             Humus, pitta bread, 

and wholemeal muffins. 

Each item will be 50p to make payment simple and 

straightforward.  We aim to start this on Tuesday 

5th February. 

 


